
National Police with our 
elderly!
To confront the expansion of COVID-19 the Spanish Goverment have decreed 
Estado de Alarma. During this period, REMEMBER:

DO NOT open the door or give access 
to your home to:

People who claim to belong to a household supply 
company, if you have not requested their service.

People who claim to be technicians, doctors, nurses or 
health careservices with como to thest you for coronavirus 
or to sanitize your home.

Mask and gloves distributors who say the represented 
the Administration. 

People who claim to be large food distributors. (E.G. 
Carrefour, Mercadona...)

DO NOT TRUST those who offer you miraculous coronovirus 
remedies.

DO NOT GIVE your personal infromation or bank details over the 
telephone to any unknow person.

I F  Y O U  N E E D  P O L I C E 
CALL TO 091


